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A MESSAGE FROM THE HEADTEACHER 

What a fantastic start to the new school year we have had this week. The children 

have come in settled, ready to learn and are embracing the new changes with such 

maturity despite the very warm weather. A special welcome to our new Reception 

starters, you are very welcome into our Cumberworth family and we hope you are 

enjoy this chapter of your journey. On a personal note, thank you to all of you who 

have wished me well and introduced yourselves. I already feel at home and am 

looking forward to the year ahead. 

I hope you all have a lovely weekend. 

Mrs Claxton 

 

 

 

Welcome to… 

Miss Houghland who is the class 

teacher in Panda class. 

Mrs Buckley who is the class teacher 

in Australia class. 

Mr Sommerville who will teach PE 

across school on Monday and 

Wednesday as a well as running lunch 

clubs and after school clubs on these 

days. 

Spencer who joins us a class member 

of China class. 

 

 
A big happy birthday to William, 

Olivia and James who have all 

celebrated their birthdays this week. 

We hope you enjoyed your special day! 

Clara we hope you enjoy your birthday 

this weekend. We can’t wait to hear all 

about it on Monday.     

                   

                 

 Congratulations to this week’s Stars 

of the Week! 

Panda – Archie 

Koala- Arthur 

Australia – Lilia 

China - Ruby 

 

Class Attendance Figures 

Each class target is 97% attendance. 

Well done to every class! 

 

Panda 100% 

Koala 98.28% 

Australia 98.28% 

China 98.97% 
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Reminders 

 If your child has a medical appointment, please email or bring in proof of the 

appointment to the office so we have a note for our records. 

 Snacks being brought from home should be healthy ones only such as fruit, 

cheese, yogurts etc. EY/KS1 continue to have a piece of fruit provided for them 

by the government, which is offered at morning break. Afternoon breaks for all 

classes are at the class teachers’ discretion. 

 Please remember to send in a sun hat and a water bottle for your child each day, 

especially while we are enjoying the hot weather. 

 

Next week we will be introducing Class 

Dojo to our children as an online reward 

system. It will also serve as a way of 

communicating all the exciting things we 

are doing in school with you as parents. 

Please look out for a letter coming home 

with details of how you can join our 

school community. 

 

We have an invaluable group of 

parents who work incredibly hard to 

raise funds for our school that all 

our children benefit from. We could 

not do these things without them. If 

you think you could help please 

contact them through their 

Facebook page – Cumberworth 

First Helping Hands. 

Diary Dates 

September 

11th – 6:30 KS2 Meet the teacher  

12th – 8:55am Meet the Head 

18th – 6:30 KS1 Meet the teacher 

19th – 4:00 Y3,4,5 Cross Country @ Shelley College 

21st – Individual and sibling photos 

22nd - Jeans for Genes Day 

26th - 4:00 YR,1,2 Cross Country @ Shelley College 

27th – 3pm Meet the Head 

         3:30 – 5:00- Film Night 

 


